Carson, Megan

From: Shawn Arbaugh <manager@southlondonderry.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 2:25 PM

To: Carson, Megan

Subject: RE: Sunoco Pipeline Stormwater Management Application

Good Afternoon Megan,
There is not an application. We just need to review the actual stormwater management plan with a cover letter.

Thanks,
Shawn

From: Carson, Megan [mailto:Megan.Carson@tetratech.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 2:18 PM

To: Shawn Arbaugh

Subject: Sunoco Pipeline Stormwater Management Application

Hi Shawn,

Thank you for calling me back. | was able to locate the Stormwater ordinance on the website. Is there an application that
I need to fill out? | didn’t see anything on the website.

Thanks

Megan

Megan Carson

megan.carson@tetratech.com
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